

Senior Tennis Players Club, Inc.

5290 Villa Way Suite 312 Edina 55436 Phone (612) 922-9128 A non-profit corporation



DECEMBER 1985

BULLETIN BOARD

Virginia Morgan has started a class for beginners and drills for those interested in refresher lessons. The FREE lessons are given Thursdays from 6:30-8:00 p.m. at the Wooddale Tennis & Health Club, 2122 Wooddale Drive, Woodbury. Interested? Call Virginia at 459-6059.

* * *

Interest in permanent courttime at Wood-dale is growing. To those who want to play there, please call Bob Western, (h) '5-5761, (w) 221-0205.

* * *

Playing at the Medalist Sports Club at Como and Snelling, Saint Paul, is going great guns, ably captained by Sylvia Char. People wanting to play at that club should call Sylvia at 698-2620 after 5:00.

* * *

More players can be accommodated at Kenwood Clay Courts, Minneapolis. Sign up by calling Marion Pollei at 343-0440 or Ed Silberman, 544-6488.

* * *

Chuck Supplee is working on the schedule for the Normandale Sports & Health Club for January, February and March, 1986. If regulars wish to sign up for the next quarter, please let your captains know. There are openings for more players, especially for Mondays, Tuesdays and Weddays from 1:00-3:00.

We are interested in hearing from members who would like to play at the Hopkins North Junior High or at Hopkins West Junior High, starting out with Saturdays and Sundays and then getting into weekdays. If interested, call Mike Fleming at 546-8841.

Roger Boyer, tennis pro from Mankato, continues to surprise Percy Hughes' Tuesday morning group at Nicollet once in a while with a drop-in visit. His individual attention to the players to help them improve their game is always welcome.

治 治 治

TENNIS CLUB MEMBER OF THE MONTH

For too long I have been getting too much undeserved credit for the successful concept and development of the Senior Tennis Players Club and the good it's doing for our members.

To introduce you to those who are contributing more than I to our progress, I hope to be able each month to extend congratulations and give credit to those who are making our club worthwhile for seniors.

MARY KAMINSKI--Communication being so important, you have made it more meaningful and valuable as newsletter editor. For the immense amount of time spent each month and for the dedication that you devote to getting out a newsletter second to none, my sincere congratulations to you, Mary, and our heartfelt thanks for your great contribution.

We have had requests to publish ads in our newsletter. The Executive Committee has recommended that we do this for members only, starting with this issue, at the following rate: One time, \$2.00 per line with a limit of 4 lines (40 spaces to a line). Mail ads to the newsletter editor together with a check payable to the Senior Tennis Players Club, Inc.

YOU CAN HELP

We are planning publicity in the form of interviews by the local newspapers, radio and TV media. It would appear that we will need help from volunteers to hold interviews for us. It you are interested in doing so, please call Jack Dow, 922-9128.

CONNORS-DOW

As a help to the Senior Tennis Players Club, Jimmy Connors played tennis recently with Jack Dow at the Jimmy Connors Tennis Club near Sanibel, Florida. Jack thoroughly enjoyed the game, found Connors friendly and very receptive to being made an honorary member of the Senior Tennis Players Club for 100 years.

IN THE NEWS

The Minneapolis Star Tribune had a frontpage photo of our own Percy Hughes, tennis pro and regionally famous saxophonist. He was honored by Governor Rudy
Perpich and presented a proclamation in
the State Capitol rotunda for his accomplishments since the early 1940s and
his contribution to jazz and music education in the state. Congratulations,
Percy, we're proud of you!

WINTER ADDRESS EXCHANGE

As promised in the last newsletter, these are the winter-break addresses received so far. If you're interested in having your vacation address published, let the newsletter editor know. 781-3271.

Bernard Epstein 9235 Lagoon Place, Apt. 312 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33324 305-475-8091 December 1 to May 1

Harold Ness 305 North 38-1/2 Street McAllen, TX 78501 512-686-7093 January 1 to May 1



LITETIME ENJOYMENT

One or two 7-1/2% interest in our condominium in the Jimmy Connors Condominium Resort at Sanibel Harbour Road, just below Sanibel Island, Florida is available to club members for a very reasonable cost. One of the advantages is a taxfree vacation for 5 to 18 years at no cost. Call Jack Dow at 922-9128.

ZIP CODE CHANGE?

Let us know. We are always striving for accurate mailing addresses as one way to assure delivery of this newsletter. While talking with a U. S. Postal Service customer service representative recently, we were made aware of the fact that some zip codes have been changed—Eden Prairie, Hopkins, Minnetonka, New Brighton and Wayzata, to name a few. If you have had a zip code change, please call Clara Carlson at 322-8577. She's the dedicated, valuable member who is responsible for the computerized labels we use on the newsletter.

FOR RENT

Bunday's cozy 2-br cottage avail for XC/downhill ski fun Cable WI near Telemark. \$50/day \$280/wk min 2 days. Indr tennis at Telemark. Call Ned for det 831-7677.

FOR RENT

3-br 3-bath new home on 15 hole of El Cid Ctry Club, Mazatlan MX. 17 tennis courts avail free. \$500/wk up to 6 people. Call VEE Peterson 827-5321, 824-4040 for detls.

ADDRESS CHANGE

Charles Stenvig 7201 York Avenue South Edina, MN 55435 831-2051

Guy Corson 5244 Richwood Drive Edina, MN 55435 922-6964



1986 DUES ARE PAYABLE IN DECEMBER, 1985. PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND SEND WITH YOUR CHECK FOR \$10.00 PLR PARSON OR \$20.00 FOR YOU AND YOUR SPOUSE.

SENIOR TERMIS PLAYERS CLUB, INC. 1986 Membership Renewal Invoice

			Membership Dues
Print Name _			\$10.00
Print Name of	Spouse Member		
Street Addres	s	Total Amount Remitted	: · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
City, State	(Zîp	
Phone	(h)	(w)	

Please enclose check made out to Senior Tennis Players Club, Inc. Mail to Charlotte Ryden, Treasurer, 7160 Cahill Road, Apt. 127, Edina, MN 55435 December 1995

Monthly newsletter for Senior Tennis Players Club, Inc.

> Copy deadline for next issue is

> December 20, 1985

Editor Mary J. Kaminski 3300 East Gate Road Saint Anthony, MN 55418 781-3271

> Associate Editor Mary C. Peterson

Senior Tennis Players Club, Inc. 5290 Villa Way, Suite 318 Edina, MN 55436

Nonprofit Organization U.S. Postage P A I D Ninneapolis, MN Permit No. 3270